
Tonwell St Mary’s CE (VC) Primary School  
 Ware Road, Tonwell, Herts, SG12 0HN  

                                                                           Tel: 01920 462894 Fax: 01920 469606 
                                                                             E-mail: admin@tonwell.herts.sch.uk 

                                                                  Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bridgman 
  

Friday 12th May 2017 

Dear Parents,  

 

The children have been very busy with their learning in the past couple of weeks. As part of their science topic, junior 

children enjoyed a visit from one of our parents, Mr Franklin, who talked to them about his profession as an 

electrician. He kindly made a variety of kits for the children to try out and keep in school.  
 

                                       
              

I would also like to congratulate our Year 6 children for completing their SATs tests this week with great positivity 

and determination.  
 

Kind regards, 

S Bridgman 
Mrs Bridgman   
  

After School Club 

If you or anyone you know are interested in working at our after school club, please apply via Teach in Herts 

www.teachinherts.co.uk . We aim to start the club after half term. A separate letter will follow confirming timings 

and costs.  
 

Term Time Absence 

Please remember to complete a term time absence form if there is a planned absence for your child. Although we 

appreciate that this is not always possible, we ask that you try to arrange doctor/dentist appointments after school 

or later in the school day as this is less disruptive for your child’s learning.  

If your child is unwell, you must contact the school office before 9.15am to report each day of their absence. The 

only exception to this is when a child has been diagnosed with an infection such as chicken pox where there is clear 

guidance on the amount of time off needed. As part of our child protection and safeguarding procedures, we are 

required to report to the local authority any children who are absent whose families we do not receive contact from 

over time. 
 

Invitation to Perform 

Our children have been invited to perform at a Summer Celebration Picnic to celebrate 800 years of a rector at St 

Catherine’s Church in Sacombe on Saturday 24th June at 2pm. I will be running a club on Tuesday lunchtimes for 

children who would like to perform a dance or poem.  A separate letter will be given to those who are interested.  
 

Dates/Reminders 

Tuesday 16th May – Art Club is cancelled due to staff training 

Friday 19th May 2.45pm – Maths workshop for parents focussing on our calculations policy addition and subtraction 

(all welcome) 

Friday 26th May 8.45am – Parent Forum Meeting 
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